
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
JUNE 11, 2007 
 
CIRCULAR NO. 12/07 
 
TO MEMBERS OF THE ASSOCIATION 
 
Dear Member: 
 
PRE-EMPLOYMENT MEDICAL EXAMINATION (PEME) PROGRAM: ADDITIONAL CLINICS 
APPROVED IN KERCH AND SEVASTOPOL, UKRAINE 
 
 
Your Managers are pleased to announce that the Club’s PEME program has been expanded to 
include two additional clinics in Kerch and Sevastopol, Ukraine. The contact information for these 
clinics is as follows. 
 
Detached Subdivision “MEDICAL UNIT” of SE “Sevastopol Commercial Sea Port,”  4, B. Mikhaylova 
Str., Sevastopol 99014, Autonomous Republic of Crimea, Ukraine Tel.:  +38 0692 42-92-08, 42-90-
82.  Tel./fax: +38 0692 41-12-12. E-mail: mail@morport.sebastopol.ua. Director: Nikolay I. Borodin, 
Head Physician. E-mail: nikborodin@mail.ru  
 
Kerch Port Hospital on Water Transport, 47-a, 1st Mitridatskaya Str., Kerch 98320, Autonomous 
Republic of Crimea, Ukraine. Tel.:  +38 06561 23-147. Tel./fax: +38 06561 23-247. Director:  
Aleksandr V. Dudka, Head Physician.  Mob: +38 095 201 22 77 
 
 
For further information regarding the Club’s PEME program, please contact Dr. William Moore, Vice 
President, Loss Prevention and Risk Control for Shipowners Claims Bureau, Inc. at phn: +1 212 847 
4542, fax: +1 212 847 4596 or william.moore@american-club.com.  
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
Joseph E.M. Hughes, Chairman & CEO 
Shipowners Claims Bureau, Inc., Managers for 
        THE AMERICAN CLUB 
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